
 

 

The NASPO ValuePoint RFP for Child Safety Seats was re-released by the State of New Jersey on July 27, 
2018.  The RFP is scheduled to close on August 29, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. Eastern Time and is number 
19DPP00297.    

 

This is a re-solicitation of previous RFP that was originally released in December 2017.   This re-release 
was created to correct some specification errors not originally caught.     We are including the states that 
previously submitted an Intent to Participate and were listed in the original RFP.  

 

The Solicitation is now available to download online 
at: https://www.njstart.gov/bso/external/bidDetail.sdo?bidId=19DPP00297&parentUrl=activeBids 

Search for the solicitation titled M2002-Child Safety Seats. All Addendum's will also be posted and 
available to download at the same location. If assistance is needed to download, please call the New 
Jersey Helpline at (609) 341-3500. 

 

The purpose of this Bid Solicitation {RFP} is to solicit Quotes {Proposals} for the establishment of a NASPO 
ValuePoint Master Agreement (Master Agreement) with qualified manufactures and/or distributers for 
the provision of child safety seats and other child transport mechanisms for all participating states/Using 
Agencies. 

 

The RFP posting information is also available on the NASPO ValuePoint Vendor Information page at 
http://naspovaluepoint.org/#/Info-for-Vendors 

We express our appreciation to Kelly Anderson-Thomas from the State of New Jersey for leading this 
project and the sourcing team members from Delaware, Idaho, Kansas, New Jersey, South Dakota and 
Utah for their contributions in the development of the RFP.  
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